
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. These deaths are 
preventable. Please help to pass this bill to make these tough family situations better and safer. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Julie Diamond 
Portland, OR 97225 

 


